UTILITIES DEPARTMENT

Wes Byne, P.E.
Director

TO: Darrell White
Interim Director, Procurement Department

THRU: Wes Byne, P.E. ;_ / 7’ / ﬂ 5

Director, Utilities Department

FROM: Stephen Orton
CC:
DATE: 1/30/2025

SUBJECT: Cummins Replacement of Highland Plant Generator Radiator

The Highland Water Treatment Plant Generator Radiator has developed leaks in the core of the
radiator. Highland Water Plant is Augusta’s Main Surface Water Treatment Plant, and the
generator is a critical infrastructure for the plant to operate.

This generator is a Cuammins Generator, so we are using the manufacturer’s representative for
the repair because of their expertise and familiarity with this type of problems.

Thank you for your kind assistance to move forward with this request.

Sincerely,

Stene Oton
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For Wes Byne 02/04/2025
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